November 2, 1966

Jack L. McClellan
Box 848
Roswell, New Mexico

Re: Jennings Fed, No. 1 D,
3~24-31, Wildcat Dela-
ware Pool

Dear Mr. McClellan:

We are in receipt of your letter of November 1, 1966, in-
forming this office that the subject well was still producing
load 0il. As this is the case, no allowable will be reassigned
the well until such time as we are notified that production of
new oil has commenced. Please notify this office within 5 days
after new oil is produced. Rescheduling of the GOR Test will
be made at that time.

Very truly vours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSIONM

R. L. Stamets
Geologist
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